
 
CAPRICORN LAUNCHES NEW WEBSITE 

 
 

 
3rd March 2016: Capricorn Metals Ltd (ASX: CMM - “the Company”) is pleased to announce the 
launch of its new website, which is available now at www.capmetals.com.au.  

The Company encourages its shareholders and interested investors to visit the website, which 
provides an improved platform to promote developments with the Company’s flagship 
Karlawinda Gold Project in WA and the communication of up-to-date news, information and 
broker research with its stakeholders.  

Capricorn recently announced the commencement of its maiden drilling program at the 
Karlawinda Gold Project, which is located 65km south-east of Newman in WA’s Pilbara region. 
Further information on this program was provided in the ASX Announcement of 1st March.   

Resources Rising Stars Investor Presentations 

The Company is also pleased to advise that its Managing Director, Peter Thompson, will update 
investors on progress at the Karlawinda Gold Project and its strategy to build a significant mid-
tier Australian gold producer at the upcoming Resources Rising Stars investor luncheon series 
on the East Coast on 15th – 17th March 2016: 

MELBOURNE – Tuesday, 15 March 
Venue: RACV Club, 501 Bourke St, 

Melbourne VIC 
When: 12.15 – 2.30pm 

SYDNEY – Wednesday 16 March
Venue: Sofitel Hotel, 61-101 Phillip 

Street, Sydney NSW 
When: 12.15 – 2.30pm 

BRISBANE – Thursday 17 March
Venue: Customs House, 399 Queen 

St, Brisbane QLD 
When: 12.15 – 2.30pm 

  
For details or additional information, please visit www.resourcesrisingstars.com.au or contact 
Read Corporate on +61-8 9388 1474 or email info@readcorporate.com.au to register to attend.  

 

ENDS 

For further information, please contact: 

Mr Peter Thompson, Managing Director 
Email: pthompson@capmet.com.au 
Phone: 0417 979 169 
 

Mr Nicholas Read 
Read Corporate 
Phone: 0419 929 046 
 

 


